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Meet the Deputy Commissioner of Education

Dear The Community of DeSoto,

I'd like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to the DeSoto Community. My name is RJ Jackson, and I
am the Deputy Commissioner of Education. I will be working alongside the Superintendent of Schools, Ownen
Hunt, and other staff members to ensure that our educators are providing the best high-quality education
possible.

I deeply believe in a quality and comprehensive education for all students. DeSoto ISD is known not only for
its academic excellence and extracurricular programs but also for the positive relationships
among our students and staff. Since being here, I have observed first-hand the tradition of excellence
that exists in our district. This, I know, is due to the dedication, hard work, and passion of our students,
teachers, staff, and wonderful people of our community that care so deeply about our district.

Please know that I am grateful to be a member of the DeSoto ISD community and that I will work
continuously to gain your respect and trust.

With great pride,

RJ Jackson
Deputy Commissioner of Education
DeSoto Independent School District
“Together Everyone Achieves More”
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